
CENTRAL UNN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

November 9, 2015 

COMMUNICATION 
)- Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is 

given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for November were: 
Ryan Billington, second grade; Kaylie Helget, fifth grade; Kat Baker, eighth grade; and Jessica 
Neal, ninth grade. 

)- Congratulations - Emily Phearson selected Linn County Jr. First Citizen. 
)- Fifth and sixth grade students participating in Jr. High activities will now participate in weekly 

progress monitoring. 
)- Central Linn Elementary students will be highlighted in the next OSSA publication for exceeding 

state scores in math and reading. 

BOARD ACTION 
)- Approved minutes of the October 12, 2015 school board meeting. 
)- Approved the hire of temporary educational assistant. Mindi Harless. 
)- Approved vote in favor of Don Cruise as candidate for OSBA Board of Directors. 
)- Approved vote in favor of David Dowrie as candidate for OSBA Legislative Policy Committee 

Regional Member. 

BUSINESS 
)- Superintendent Gardner reported after consultation with the district's attorney it was 

recommended that we have an appraisal of the Brownsville property done in order to meet 
property sales law concerning fair market value. Brian and Celeste are currently in conversation 
with two appraisal firms and hope to meet with them next week to narrow the scope of the 
appraisal. After this has been achieved they will be meeting with the lawyer to define the 
offer of sale document. 

~ Celeste Van Cleave reported the district would be submitting an application for a matching state 
grant for capital construction. If awarded, the district could take advantage of the state 
money by placing a new construction bond on the May 2016 Ballot. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - DECEMBER 14 - 6:30 P.M. - CLHS 


